
  
  

PDX   Shelter   Forum      

  
March   30,   2021   
  

Dear   Mayor   Wheeler   and   Portland   City   Council,   

We   support   the   extension   of   the   Housing   State   of   Emergency   and   delaying   the   vote   on   the   Shelter   to   
Housing   Continuum   project   (S2HC)   to   give   our   community   more   time   to   develop   and   discuss   
amendments.   

Signed,   

● Sean   Green   -   co-founder,   PDX   Shelter   Forum   
● Tommy   Kiser   -   Arbor   Lodge   Neighborhood   Association   
● Lisa   Marandas   -   Oregon   Harbor   of   Hope   
● Shannon      
● Amalie   Roberts   -   Victory   Project   PDX   
● Sharron   Fuchs   -   Public   Citizen     
● otti   sabina   -   Arbor   Lodge   Neighborhood   Assoc.   
● David   Dickson   -   Downtown   Neighborhood   Association   
● Homer   williams   -   Oregon   harbor   of   hope   
● James   -   Operation   NIghtwatch   
● Keith   Wilson   
● Annette   Stanhope   
● Bettina   Mow   
● Jodi   Kim   
● Wayne   
● David   Groff   -   Westminster   Presbyterian   Church,   the   Interfaith   Alliance   on   Poverty   
● Dave   Brook   -   Sullivan's   Gulch   Neighborhood   Assoc.   Board   chair   
● Matchu   Williams   
● Kristen   Sartor   
● Will   Denecke   -   Summer   Lake   LLC    (downtown   PDX   office   tenant)   
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